

English Rhymes Competition

(2023-24) Pre-Primary

Dear Parents,

Namaste!

We are delighted to express our heartfelt appreciation for your support and dedication to make English Rhyme Competition a memorable experience.

Your active involvement and encouragement have truly made a significant impact on your child's performance. Confidence of children, their enthusiasm and creativity shone brightly.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.

Regards

Shubhi Kapoor

Incharge (Pre-Primary)

Glimpses of the event





English Rhymes Competition

(2023-24) Pre-Primary





